
Udbina: Supplementary textbooks for pupils of 'Kralj Tomislav' primary school
Monday, 18 November 2019.

On 18 November, Consul General in Rijeka Goran Petrovic and Consul Vladimir Marjanovic
visited 'Kralj Tomislav' primary school in Udbina where after-school classes of Serbian language
and Cyrillic alphabet are held. They donated supplementary textbooks supplied by the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and the Faculty of Education in Sombor.  

Consul General Petrovic and Consul Marjanovic had a meeting with the school headmaster
Mirko Dragicevic, Serbian language teacher Ljubica Godec and Deputy President of Udbina
Municipality Milan Uzelac, in which they discussed improvements to be made in Serbian
language and alphabet teaching.
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